
 

 

 

White Bear Lake Area Schools 
School Board Meeting Highlights 
August 27, 2018 
Work-Study Meeting 

 
At the August 27, 2018 School Board Special Meeting of the White Bear Lake Area School Board, the 
following items were presented and discussed: 
 
1. TeamWorks Enrollment Report. Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations Tim 

Wald and Teamworks International Founder Dennis Cheesebrow presented information related 
to the ten-year enrollment projection. This study is a complement to the demographic report 
completed by Hazel Reinhardt Consulting in the spring of 2017. 
 
See the presentation here. 
 

2. Comprehensive Facilities Planning, Community Engagement Overview. Assistant 
Superintendent for Finance and Operations Tim Wald and Wold Architects and Engineers 
Associate Sal Bagley presented information related to the district’s Comprehensive Facilities 
Planning process, including a review of the charge statement for three committees that will 
be formed to study the needs of the district and recommend a long-range facilities master 
plan. The timeline of the process was discussed as well: potential board approval at Sept. 10 
board meeting, application period from Sept. 11 to Sept. 24, first committee meeting on Oct. 
9, committees report back to the board in January of 2019, facilities planning team members 
reconvene during Feb-March 2019 to review the outcomes of the needs study and develop a 
long-range facilities master plan for recommendation to the Board in spring 2019. Additional 
information is available here. 
 

3. Strategic Priorities for 2018-19 School Year. Superintendent Wayne Kazmierczak presented 
the School Board/District Administration Priorities for 2018-19 school year. The priorities are 
consistent with the Phase I Strategic Plan priorities that were discussed at the April 9, 2018 
School Board meeting. Priority will be given to the following: 1) Comprehensive facilities 
planning process; 2) Elementary specialist program review; 3) Middle school program review; 
and 4) Completion of site level plans that align with the District’s Strategic Plan. Additional 
information is available here. 
 

4. Gifted and Talented Program Overview. Assistant Superintendent for Teaching and Learning 
Sara Paul and our new Gifted and Talented / Student Agency Coordinator David Lamwers 
provided an overview of the program in the context of the new strategic plan. 
 
See the presentation here. 
 

 
A portion of the meeting was closed for Negotiations Study Sessions, the Evaluation of the 
Superintendent, and Discussion of Separation Agreement. 
 
Find Board packets and audio/video files of White Bear Lake Area School Board meetings here. 

http://www.isd624.org/pdfs/schoolboardmeetinghighlights/082718_enrollmentreport.pdf
http://www.isd624.org/pdfs/schoolboardmeetinghighlights/082718_comprehensivefacilitesplanning.pdf
http://www.isd624.org/pdfs/schoolboardmeetinghighlights/082718_strategicpriorities.pdf
http://www.isd624.org/pdfs/schoolboardmeetinghighlights/082718_giftedandtalented.pdf
http://www.isd624.org/about/School-Board.asp

